
From: john barrett  

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 4:18 PM 

To: Stephen Baugh 

Subject: LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 

 

 

 JB 2 

I would like my opinion to be included as not supporting LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC. 

I am sending  a letter written by me regarding the first application. It contains questions which 

the LTC should address re permitted uses. 

LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC. Is this in the public interest? How would granting this application further 

the Goals of the Islands Trust? 

                    Yours, John M Barrett    Lasqueti resident. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MTwt0QHSExZJ5Yr5OJ-d6OWXisI9sxaG7ANdvT04vo0/edit?usp=drive_web



